
  
 

FISCAL IMPACT NOTE 

 

 

 

Resolution:  R-58-24 

 

Title:  Leaf Blower Ban Delay  

 

Date:  December 5, 2024 

 

 

This resolution delays the enforcement of the ban on gas-powered leaf blowers in the City of 

Annapolis until June 1, 2025. If approved, the City will forgo any revenue derived from noise 

violations; however, the specific amount of revenue that would be lost remains undetermined. 

 

Prepared by Katie Connolly, Budget Manager 

 


